

JAKES Club Jesus And Kids Evangelistic Saddle Club

Reaching children and changing lives, one child with one horse at a time! Luke 18:15-16

MARCH - APRIL 2015 NEWSLETTER

Hello JAKES Club.

Well Spring has sprung and we are heading into program riding months with everyone saying, "Yea!" March volunteer enrollment began strong including 14 new participants who are excited and looking forward to learning and preparing for JAKES Club's Therapeutic Saddle Club. Welcome to you all and thank you for wanting to serve our special TSC riders! Before I share details about the upcoming program season which is quickly upon us, I want to let you all know about Numbers.

With the winter being mild and not many days of ice all the horses were able to be turned out, including our big palomino. \odot The winter



Remember to pray for Numbers!

volunteers and Farrier have been faithful to doctor him and help in his recovery. In February we even began having Mariah (our experienced youth volunteer) begin riding him in ten minute increments building to thirty minute rides. Thank you team for a job well done and preparing Numbers to be used this spring. Bless you!

Yes, the Therapeutic Saddle Club (TSC) season is upon us and begins with **pre-registration for all 2014** participants, **Saturday, April 18**th **from 1-3pm.** Please bring:

- 2015 TSC Application (found on website Program page)
- \$20.00 Registration fee to reserve your choice of day and time

Watch for an email that will include 2015 Stable Liability Release for you to print and bring. Each spring we have provided the previous year's TSC families with an Early-Bird Enrollment opportunity and we look forward to seeing you all for a fun day of grooming the horses!

This year, as promised, the **TSC 2015 spring program** is starting earlier. © Opening week will be ... **Tuesday, April 21**st! New TSC families are already contacting us and four new families have submitted their applications. TSC First Rides will be scheduled the week of April 28th.

Last but not least JAKES Club wants to thank all of MSECC and CFC 2015 participants. Sincerely, you make the difference! Bless you! Also, new online giving when shopping with AmazonSmile, choose JAKES Club. ©

So everyone say "Yea", pray for 2015 and remember to check us out on Facebook! © Blessings!

Cathie & JAKES Club Team

Color version of newsletter may be found online.

DONATION CHOICES:

- [] Workplace Giving: CFC #80536 Federal or MSECC #3007 State employees. Also remember Employer Matching Giving!
- [] Donor Choice Option: United Way with Combined Federal Campaign #80536
- [] Online Donations wwwJAKESClub.org/Give: PayPal One time gift or Reoccurring Monthly donation and shopping with AmazonSmile!
- [] Automatic Payment: Contact your personal bank.
- [] Monthly Check Self addressed envelope provided.
- [] "Specific" Items this Month: Winter Hay Order Balance \$675.00 and please help collect Best Choice labels, thank you!